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Keeping Ahead of the Pack

An independent laboratory has generated a report verifying the compliance of

Alango's Super-Wide Band technology under ITU-T P.1120 for automotive

hands-free communication.

The standards for premium automotive hands-free performance have shifted

gears, and with the revved-up advancements in technology, the execution of

clear calls has accelerated miles ahead since the ITU first rolled out its Narrow-

Band recommendation back in 2008. Alango is leading the pack in the

relentless race for enhanced voice call intelligibility.
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1 of 4 12/06/2023, 15:54



Viva Tech Gets a Hearing

Dr. Alexander Goldin, founder and CEO of Alango Technologies will be

speaking at Europe’s biggest startup and tech event: Viva Technology. Dr.

Goldin’s presentation is entitled:

Helping People to Hear Better
The Inspirational Challenge and the Solution

In 2022, Alango emerged victorious as one of the 10 winners (out of 536

entrants) in the OPPO Research Institute competition. The technology

proposals submitted were purposefully designed to tackle society's most

significant challenges. Alango-BeHear feels a great sense of honor being

acknowledged by OPPO and is delighted to be sponsored by them for a

speaking engagement at Viva Technology, where they will champion their vision

of making accessible and affordable hearing solutions available to the masses.

Dr. Goldin will speak at 9:30AM, June 16 at the VIVA Tech Pitch Studio, Paris

Expo Porte de Versailles
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